
December 11 Farmhouse Gang Meeting 
 Special Guest: Senator Haugen! 

 
 
Greetings! The Farmhouse Gang steering committee has identified 
December 11th as the date for the next general "Farmhouse Gang" 
meeting. It will be held at Skagit Station in Mt. Vernon from 9:30 - 
12:00.  
 
The Farmhouse Gang, which has been meeting and completing 
projects since the late '90s is a loose coalition of elected, agency, and 
citizen representatives from five Northwest Washington counties: 
Whatcom, Skagit, Island, San Juan, and Snohomish. The goal of the 
Farmhouse Gang is to develop better ways to move people through 
the region by using all available modes in an effective and smoothly 
functioning network that does not rely solely on the automobile. 
 
The December agenda will include reports on recent activities of the 
Farmhouse Gang, legislative updates, a reorganization discussion 
and possible presentations on topics of interest to members. It is 
anticipated that Senator Mary Margaret Haugen will attend.  Please 
set aside the morning of December 11th for the next "Farmhouse 
Gang" meeting. 
 


